McGraw Elementary School







Important Immunization Requirement 


Dear Parent/Guardian: 		 


Students who are entering 6th grade and who are 10 years of age or older must receive an immunization containing tetanus toxoids, diphtheria, and acellular pertussis (Tdap) and if applicable a 2nd Varicella (chickenpox) vaccine. This is required to begin 6th grade and will need to be faxed or brought into the health office before school begins in September. If you have any questions please call the health office anytime at 607-836-3652. 




*Meningitis vaccine will be needed for 7th grade, but can be often received now.* 




Vanessa Whorrall BSN, RN
McGraw Elementary School Nurse
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